CITY OF

Albuquerque

September 17, 1996

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

Jeff Mortensen
Jeftf Mortensen & Associates
6010-B Midway Park Blvd. NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

RE: GRADING PLAN FOR WALKER WELL #2 (D20-D6) ENGINEER’S
STAMP DATED 8/20/96.

Dear Mr. Mortensen:

Based on the information provided on your August 21, 1996 submittal, the above referenced site
1s approved for grading permit.

Engineer Certification per the D.P.M. checklist will be required after completion of the proposed
grading.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

Eainis | P04y

Bernie J. Montoya, CE
Engineering Associate
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C: Andrew Garcia
File

Good for You. Albuquerquet




